
Dear esteemed members of Delhi Gynaecologist Forum,

We're grateful for your continued support and
engagement with our academic activities. Our YouTube
channels offer valuable resources on various topics,
benefiting not just our 2500 members but the wider
medical community.

We kindly request that you:

1. Subscribe to our dedicated YouTube channels
2. Like and share sessions that resonate with you
3. Engage with our content to boost our morale

Your participation enhances our efforts to provide high-
quality educational content.

Thank you for being part of DGF!

Appeal to DGF Members

Dr. Sharda Jain
 Secretary General
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Click Here to 
Subscribe DGF Youtube Channel 

https://www.youtube.com/@dgfwowindia
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